
From: Hamilton, Beverly G
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Uswa, Wanda P. <Uswa_WandaP@scdps.state.sc.us>
Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 1/29/2003 1:25:43 PM
Subject: FW: gift of life televisions

I can handle the part about the TV's.

The part of Laura's email that deals with the temps at Outlet Point is why I am forwarding this to you prior to responding to 
Laura.
I have informed Ed and the folks in the Charleston area that they will have to resume processing the dealer transactions in 
their area. The pick-up this week will complete all work that is there.
Next, I have reassigned Mary Farmer (this has not been announced publicly yet due to an issue with Maria Camp) and she 
will begin as manager there on Monday, 2/3/03. Paul Johnson from HR actually prepared the letter so it is legitimate! She 
will also staff this office back up so that all work can be completed on site; therefore, I will no longer need Lucille and the 
temps who are still at Outlet Point to do this work. I feel certain that Mary will develop a system that will be more productive 
than we had there in the past. I do have some issues related to this that I need to discuss with you, but none are earth­
shattering.

The temps that are located at OP have been doing some other tasks for Youtha and/or Hattie. I am not certain whether 
they have completed the tasks that they had for them or not, but ... I believe the Charleston Dealer office will "get back on 
track" and will be functioning smoothly in the near future. Beverly

-----Original Message----- 
From: Socha, Laura W 
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2003 1:11 PM
To: Hamilton, Beverly G
Cc: Judy, Kathy B.
Subject: gift of life televisions

Beverly, We are having problems with our gift of life television. Who would we have to get to look at it? I am going to work 
on it again this afternoon. It might just be the dvd.

I also need to ask you about Outlet 
Point. With Friday being the last day for temps can Lucille come back to our office Monday? We will bring all of our 
inventory back to this office. Lucille said that they will have all of Charleston's work done by Friday. Then Friday Charleston 
can pick it up. Thank 
you for your help.
Sincerely, Laura Socha Dutch Plaza 067
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